Covid-19 Recovery responses and protocol

The Covid-19 (corona virus) has become a worldwide pandemic. It has affected all areas of life and

Business, more so the tourism sector. This would be remembered for generations to come.

Though we are not sure when the world will reopen for business we know it would not be business as

usual. There will be a new norm.

Tatem’s Taxi and Tours is prepared for that new norm. The World health Organization (W.H.0)
government of St. Kitts and Nevis and the local medical authorities has given guidelines regarding
positioning ourselves to meet the new challenges. The government of St.Kitts and Nevis has
implemented a policy which requires the wearing of masks, sanitization of hands, social distancing and

closure of our borders all for our safety.

On resumption of our operation we intend to continue practicing these safety recommendations on our
tours or any other service we provide. This would be all done with awareness that safety on the road is
not our only concern. We are also concerned about the health of the people we serve. It is our
obligation to safeguard the welfare of our guests at all times and we have implemented these policies in

effort to ensure your safety.

We do our best and encourage our guests to protect themselves at all times.

Thank you
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